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Greetings!

This message is to acquaint you with the Minnetonka Power Squadron. We are part of District 10 of the United
States Power Squadron. For over fifty years our Squadron and the District have been promoting safe boating
through awareness and education. All of the District 10 squadrons and its members work together to make our
waterways safer and more enjoyable for all. You may have seen our participation in civic events promoting
safety and increase awareness of keeping our water ecology system clean, safe, and protected. Some of our
activifies include distribufing safe boating literature at boat ramps, conducting many public boating classes,
participating in the Invasive Species program, and several parades in the Twin Cities.

This coming March 25, 26 and 27, 2011, the Minnetonka Power Squadron will host the Annual District 10
Spring Conference and Change of Watch at the Doubletree Hotel located in St. Louis Park, Minnesota. The
conference will be attended by numerous people from our region. Listed below are the primary organizations that
will be attending:

Central Wisconsin Sail & Power Squadron
Duluth Power Squadron

Door County Sail & Power Squadron
Green Bay ail & Power Squadron
Hiawatha Valley Sail & Power Squadron
Madison Sail & Power Squadron
Milwaukee Sail & Power Squadron
Minnetonka Power Squadron

Oshlosh Power Sguadron

S8t. Paul Sail & Power Squadron
Sheboygan Power Squadron

Many organizations, such as ours, need your support from the communities we serve. If you believe what we do
is important, helping enrich our communities, we ask you to consider donating a gift item, gift certificate, or
perhaps a reduced rate for your services, for our fund-raising event. All gifts are used for our drawing and silent
auction. In return for your generosity, we set placards, business cards, or brochures next to your donation along
with the recognition you deserve for your generous support.

The Squadron uses monetary funds raised to support our educational efforts in safe boating. We are a non-profit
organization, thus, your donation is i00% tax deductibie.

All of us extend our heartfelt thanks for your attention to this request and your willingness to make a significant
difference!

Please contact LuAnne Opstedal at 612-210-1823 or via email at opstedal2@gmail.com.
Sincerely,
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Lt. LuAnne Opstedal, United States Power Squadron District 10, Drawing & Silent Auction Chair
11676 Deegan Ave. S.E.. Watertown. MN 55388




